
Eric Walters, Author! 

Eric Walters, an award 
winning Canadian Author, 
visited the school and 
talked about his books and 
how he gets his ideas  for 
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May/June 2013 

69 Main Street 
St. Martins NB 

E5R 1B4 

TIGER was a great hit for everyone   

writing. His presentation 
to the students was very 
energetic and he even 
made Brandon his helper 
for the show. Eric travels 
the world getting his ideas 

and has talked to 
thousands of students 
across the country. He 
was at our school as part 
of Canadian Children’s 
Book Week Celebrations. 

Dates to Remember 

Victoria Day—no 
school 

May 
20 

Gr. 8 Bottle Drive—
9:30—1:00 

May 
25 

Grade 5 Visit to 
Bayside 

May 
30 

Elem Track & Field 
1:00—4:30 

June 
4 

Middle School 
Track 1:00-5:00 

June 
6 

Marigold Plant-
ing 

June 
6 

Grade 7/8 to 
Quebec 

June 
6-8 

Closing Concert 

10:00 am 

June 

14 

MS Awards 10:15 June

17 

Gr. 8 Closing 

6:00 pm 

June 

18 

Last Day of School June 

21 

St. Martins SchoolSt. Martins School  

TIGER, a professional 
theatre group from 
Plymouth State University 
in New Hampshire, dazzled 
the students from St. 
Martins and Loch Lomond 
Schools on Friday, May 10. 

Their show that talked 
about anti-bully strategies 
gave a solid message across 
all grade levels.  

The school gym was packed 
for the performance as we 
invited 200 students from 
Loch Lomond School to join 
us for the day. 

Thank you to Lynn 
Crowther and her team for 
bringing TIGER to St. 
Martins School and the 
community. 

 

 

Jim Huttges Clean-up 
Day 

All the students participated 
in the 1st annual Jim 
Huttges Clean-up day. Each 
year the school takes some 
time to collect garbage from 
the school and village area 
but this year we decided to 
dedicate the day to the 
former mayor, Jim Huttges. 
Student packed bags of 
garbage from around the 
school, along Main Street, 
at the Four Season Complex 
and Mosher Hill all to make 
the area cleaner; something 
that was very important to 
Jim and his council. 

Community Garden 
Poster Contest 

Over the past couple of 
months the students have 
planted and been tending to 
their tomato plants which 
will eventually be planted in 
the community garden. 
These tomatoes, along with 
the marigolds, will be 
planted in June. 

The students were asked to 
design a picture that will be 
displayed at the community 
garden. Kaitlyn  was the 

overall winner. She is seen 
in the picture with Kathi 
Dunphy.  

This summer look for the 
sign and the garden down at 
the Country Inn off  Main 
Street. You too can get 
involved in the garden 
project by contacting Kathi 
Dunphy at 833-6240. 
Congrats to Kaitlyn.  

Assessments in May & June 

Students in grades 2, 5 & 8 will be participating in 

Provincial Assessments in the next few weeks.  Please 

make sure students have the proper materials and are well 

rested and at school when their assessment is occurring. 

Left: Brandon & Eric during his 

presentation. 

Right: Victoria and Gillian at our 

Jump Rope for Heart Kick off. 

Right: Mrs. 

Pitman & 

Miss. Riley 

with Nolan 

during the 

Mother’s 

Day Tea. 


